
 
 

Weber River Partnership Update on the Ogden River Watershed Plan 

 

The public is invited to attend a community meeting on Tuesday, November 7 at the Ogden 

Valley library in Huntsville. The meeting will be held in the library’s community room at 7:00 

p.m.  

 

The meeting will provide an update on the Ogden River Watershed Plan from consultant Redfish 

Environmental. The meeting will also provide an opportunity to capture public feedback. 

 

The meeting will also offer an opportunity for input on a 319 grant application for Information 

and Education projects to help empower residents regarding water quality issues in their 

community. Please visit the Weber River Partnership Resources page at 

weberriverpartnership.org/general-5 for a summary of the plan, a description of the Information 

and Education projects, and a short feedback form to fill out about local water quality concerns. 

 

Thank you for your participation in this community project. 

 

https://www.weberriverpartnership.org/general-5

